
27 April 2011

Joshua Grainger
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx

File No: 12/01912

Dear Joshua Grainger

This letter refers to your official information request dated 12 April 2011, received
13 April 2012, requesting

all papers, correspondence, emails, memos, proposals, or other information
related to plans to deal with "boat people". I am interested in anything that spells
out what plans have been put developed, and the background to how these plans
where arrived at, including any correspondence with third party agencies,
Ministers, or other government departments.

This letter is to notify you that the Department is transferring your request to the
Minister of Immigration.

This transfer is occurring because the information you equested is believed by
the Department to be more closely connected with the functions of the Minister of
Immigration.

Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the
Minister of Immigration. Note that the time limit for responding will be 20
working days from when the Minister of Immigration receives this transfer from
us.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan
Manager
Government Executive and Ministerial Support
for Secretary of Labour
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